
 

Monday 2nd October 2023 

Dear Families,  

School trip Aventurine – Gloucester Prison - Monday 16th October 2023. 

As part of our ‘Crime and Punishment’ history topic we will be visiting Gloucester Prison (which is 

now closed!) and having a guided tour from the ex-governor of the prison, who will be telling us all 

about the prison’s history. It promises to be a very interesting and informative trip.  

The cost of the trip is £18 per child which will pay for our coach to and from Gloucester and the 

guided tour.  Our preferred method of payment is by ParentPay where you can make payment and 

give permission. If you would rather pay by cash or cheque (payable to Stroud Valley School) then 

please return the slip below and payment to the school office. 

Please provide your child with a rucksack, water bottle and snack for the trip and a packed lunch. 

Aventurine class will not be having hot dinners on this day. If you child is eligible for a Free School 

Meal and would like to order a packed lunch, please fill out and return the slip below to school by 

this Tuesday 10th October 2023. 

The trip is in school time, so your child will need to come to school at the usual time.  Please 

ensure they wear school uniform and a waterproof coat.   

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Please note that the trip is the first Monday back after Hooke Court. 

With thanks. 

Mrs Butter  

 

 

 

Aventurine Class trip to Gloucester Prison 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Aventurine 

class trip to Gloucester Prison on Monday 16th October 2023.  

 My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered.  

 I enclose cash/cheque or £18. 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 


